
D A T E S  F O R  D A T E S  F O R  D A T E S  F O R  
T H E  D I A R YT H E  D I A R YT H E  D I A R Y    

SEPTEMBER 

Tues 16th 6.30pm 

Parents  

Information Evening 

PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF 

DATE 

Mon 22nd 1.30pm 

Open Afternoon For 

Reception 2015        

Children/Parents 

Tues 23rd  

Class 4 Bell Boating 

Fri 26th  

Class 3 Macmillan 

Milkshake & Cake  

Morning 

Tues 30th 9.30-  

11.30 am 

Open Morning For     

Reception 2015        

Children/Parents 

OCTOBER 

Thurs 2nd 1.30pm 

Open Afternoon For 

Reception 2015        

Children/Parents 

Sat 4th  

Bell Boating Regatta 

Mon 6th—Fri 10th 

Book Fair 

Tues 7th 1.30pm 

Open Afternoon For 

Reception 2015        

Children/Parents 

Fri 10th 9.15am 

Harvest Service 

Temple Grafton 

Church of England 
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**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

Parents Information Evening 

We look forward to welcoming you to our annual information evening next Tuesday at 6.30pm. 

The evening will start in the hall with a general talk and will be followed by the opportunity to 

meet with your children’s class teacher, to find out more about the learning that will be         

happening and class routines. 

PTA AGM 

Please do come along to the PTA AGM which will take place in the hall after 

the parents’ information evening. Without your support the PTA will be       

unable to run the many events that we all enjoy attending. 

 

Parking  

As you are all aware, parking around the school is limited and roads can easily 

become congested at drop off and pick up times. For the safety of all our       

children, please take care to drive slowly and park considerately. Please respect 

the ‘no parking’ zone on New Road alongside the school fence, this is to ensure 

traffic can safely pass over the brow of the hill. The brow of the hill is a blind spot 

for cars travelling in both directions and it is dangerous if cars have to pull out 

into the middle of the road to travel past the parked vehicles. 

Wolf Run 

A huge, huge well done to all our TG mums who took part in the Wolf 

Run last Saturday. So far their efforts have raised an amazing £943.75 

towards our iPad fund. We are incredibly grateful to the mums for the 

tremendous effort that they have put into training and fundraising and 

also to everyone who has been so generous in their sponsorship. 

 

Mad Science 

On Tuesday we will be visited by a member of the Mad Science team who 

will be sharing some exciting experiments in an assembly and introducing 

the Mad Science club we hope to be running later this term. We will be 

sending out further details in a letter next week. 

St Benedict’s Catholic High School, Alcester  

welcomes prospective pupils and parents to their 

Opening Evening 

on Thursday 18
th
 September 

from 6pm to 8.30pm 

with talks at 6pm and 7pm 

www.st-benedict’s.org 

Star of the Week 

Maya Undery   Class 2 

Emily Shearn  Class 3 

Priya Dhesi  Class 4 

http://www.st-benedict’s.org

